I-526 Lowcountry Corridor EAST PIM3 FAQs

Campaign Preview

HTML Source

Plain-Text Email

Details





A Note From Our SCDOT Project Manager

Thank you to those who participated during the I-526 Lowcountry Corridor EAST (I-526 LCC EAST) Planning and Environmental Linkages (PEL) Study comment period open from October 11, 2021 to December 1, 2021. We greatly appreciate your interest in this study.

Throughout the public comment period, we received 558 comments. As a result, we have compiled a list of <u>Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)</u>. We encourage you to review our updated FAQs from the Public Information Meeting online and share these with your friends, neighbors, and colleagues.

The project team is working to finalize the PEL study document and will publish the complete report once approved on the project website. We will send out another email notification once the study is available online.

If you should have any further questions, please contact me directly at info@526LowcountryCorridor.com, call or text the project hotline (843.258.1135), or visit our Community Office (5627 Rivers Avenue, North Charleston – Gas Lite Square; CARTA Route 10).

View the Frequently Asked Questions!



Joy Riley

I-526 Lowcountry Corridor Project Manager JOY RILEY, PE, PMP, CPM, DBIA

SCDOT

Phone: <u>843.258.1135</u>

Email: info@526lowcountrycorridor.com



